
Designer Note:

The use of high performance concrete (HPC) is to be determined during the preliminary design of the project. Prior to including a HPC provision in a contract, consult with the WisDOT Bureau of Structures, Region materials engineer, and Bureau of Technical Services - Materials Management Section to receive approval for its use.  Please contact Jim Parry at (608)246-7939 or james.parry@dot.wi.gov to discuss the use of this specification on your project and get the appropriate specification template.

Projects within the most heavily traveled corridors, and other critical structures, may be considered. The HPC provision contains special requirements for aggregate qualities, mix characteristics, and curing procedures. If the use of high performance concrete is approved, the WisDOT Bureau of Technical Services - Materials Management Section will determine the desired qualities and performance measures on a project by project basis. The highlighted portions of this provision are to be discussed during the approval process.

For structures with a design speed of 40 mph or greater, include the provision for longitudinal grooving of the bridge deck.


